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CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

We are introducing a new teaching methodology at L.B.S. School called the Personalised 
Constructive Education System, starting from Class 1.  This system let each child progress 
at their own pace based on their learning ability. Children who grasp concepts quickly and 
show strong skills can advance faster and study higher-level ideas and those who need more 
time or face learning difficulties will move forward at a speed that works for them with support 
to ensure they succeed. 

Progression here depends on levels of knowledge in each subject. A student must master one 
level before moving to the next, building a firm base for future learning. This is a concept-
based system focuses on understanding rather than memorization with procedures taught 
later. It aligns with NCERT learning outcomes, helping students achieve them effectively. The 
system also includes creativity, critical thinking and leadership development as part of regular 
education, aiming for well-rounded growth. 

This approach uses a child-friendly, game-based method. Concepts are taught through 
activities and interactive ways, without traditional textbooks. Students follow a sequence of 
knowledge levels. Any extra guidance shall be provided as per the requirement of the 
particular student. 

A key part is knowledge seeding especially in the first two to three years. Children will explore 
technical, scientific and social topics through documentaries, movies, cartoons, and similar 
mediums. This creates a knowledge base for learning advanced concepts later. The focus is 
on learning rather than teaching, different from conventional systems where procedures are 
executed before concepts. 

We shall hold an interactive Session on 22nd March, 2025 (Saturday) at 11.30 a.m. with the 
parents for the better understanding of this methodology. 

We believe this system will help every child reach their potential in a way that suits them.  We 
look forward to your participation in the session so that we can begin this new approach. 

Warm Regards, 

H.O.S. (ADMIN.) 

L.B.S. SCHOOL 

 

 


